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Eric Jacobson

From: Donald G. Unger, Ph.D. [unger@UDel.Edu]
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2009 5:01 PM
To: Eric Jacobson
Subject: Re: Proposed Public Health Minor

You have my approval to include these HDFS courses in the public health minor. I believe 
this will be a great minor for many students.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Donald G. Unger, Ph.D.
Professor & Chair
Dept of Human Development &
Family Studies
College of Education & Public Policy
University of Delaware
Newark, DE 19716
Phone: (302) 831-6852
Email:  unger@udel.edu

---- Original message ----
>Date: Tue, 22 Sep 2009 15:39:59 -0400
>From: "Eric Jacobson" <ericj@UDel.Edu>  
>Subject: Proposed Public Health Minor  
>To: <unger@UDel.Edu>
>
>   Dear Dr. Unger:
>
>    
>
>   I am writing to ask your approval for including four
>   HDFS courses as electives in a proposed new
>   undergraduate public health minor. Attached is the
>   latest draft description of the minor. 
>
>    
>
>   Courses
>
>   HDFS230: Families and Their Communities
>
>   HDFS346: Delivery of Human Services
>
>   HDFS347: Program Development and Evaluation
>
>   HDFS402: Child and Family Policy
>
>    
>
>   I'm co-chairing a faculty committee that Dan Rich
>   created last year to develop a new undergraduate
>   public health program.  We have worked closely with
>   Dean Gamel-McCormick and Dean Matt (the new dean of
>   Health Sciences).  We also have discussed the minor
>   with Dean Watson.  Additionally, we have consulted
>   with faculty from Thomas Jefferson University's
>   School of Population Health.  The deans and
>   Jefferson colleagues have been very supportive of
>   the new minor. 
>
>    
>
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>   As you might know, Steve Eidelman has been a very
>   helpful member of our faculty committee.
>
>    
>
>   Please let me know if you have any questions or
>   would like additional information.  
>
>    
>
>   -Eric
>
>    
>
>    
>
>   --------------------------------------------------------------------------
>
>   Eric D. Jacobson, Associate Professor
>
>   School of Urban Affairs & Public Policy
>
>   Assistant Director, Institute for Public
>   Administration
>
>   College of Education & Public Policy
>
>   University of Delaware
>
>   178 Graham Hall
>
>   Newark, DE 19716
>
>    
>
>   ericj@udel.edu
>
>   Ph: 302/831-1711
>
>   Fax: 302/831-3488
>
>   www.ipa.udel.edu
>
>    
>________________
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